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At Grangetown Primary School, we encourage all children to wear our school uniform. Our uniform helps 

children look smart and promotes a strong sense of belonging within our school community. Additionally, 

because of our hands-on curriculum, children often engage in activities that may leave "evidence of 

learning" on their clothes. To prevent any worry about staining or damage to special clothes, we 

recommend that children wear the uniform suggested. 

 

Our Uniform 

 

Our uniform is practical, comfortable, and inclusive. It consists of: 

• Tops: Red sweatshirt, jumper, or cardigan; white or red polo shirt; plain white blouse or shirt. 

• Bottoms: Dark grey or black trousers, skirt, or pinafore. 

• Footwear: Black shoes suitable for all weather conditions (no heels). 

 

Please note that our uniform can be purchased from any shop and does not need to have the school 

logo. For families needing support, good-quality second-hand uniforms are available upon request from 

the school office at any point during the school year. 

 

Jewellery Policy 

 

To ensure health and safety: 

• Only stud earrings are allowed. 

• Loop earrings, necklaces, bracelets, and rings are not permitted. 

• If your child wears any restricted items, they will be asked to remove them and store them safely 

until the end of the school day. If children are unable to remove them parents will be called to 

come into school to remove & take the jewellery home with them.  

 

P.E. Kits 

 

Physical Education is an essential part of our curriculum. On their designated P.E. day, children should 

wear: 

• A Grangetown Primary t-shirt. 

• Black shorts, jogging trousers, or leggings. 

• Black trainers or plimsolls appropriate for indoor and outdoor activities. 

 

Additional Notes 

 

We ask for your support in ensuring that your child follows our uniform policy. This not only fosters pride 

and belonging but also ensures they are dressed appropriately for the varied activities at school. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns about the uniform, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office. 

 


